
 

 

 
North Little Rock Police Department  
Media Relations Bureau 
Cell: (501) 227-2400 
E-mail: PIO@nlrpolice.org 

 
For Immediate Release 

 
North Little Rock Police Investigates Homicide  

 
 North Little Rock, AR (April 12, 2022) — On April 12, 2022, at 3:39 p.m., Officers with the 
North Little Rock Police Department responded to the area of 5400 Hwy 165 in reference to a 911 call 
advising that a subject had been shot during a domestic disturbance.  
 
When Officers arrived on scene they located an adult victim at the location suffering from at least one 
gunshot wound. The victim was pronounced dead at the scene.   
 
Detectives with the North Little Rock Police Department were notified and have responded to the scene to 
initiate a homicide investigation. Detectives are processing the scene for evidence and conducting 
interviews. One person has been transported to the North Little Rock Justice Center to be interviewed in 
relations to this incident.   
 
We encourage anyone who may have information regarding this incident to contact the North Little Rock 
Police Department Tip Line at (501) 680-8439 or Detective Gibbons at (501) 771-7149. 
Those with information can remain anonymous. 
 
This investigation is ongoing, and more information regarding this incident will be released as it becomes 
available. 
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